
 

 

19th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/leader?pid=MTA101634&v=44.8 

Many thanks for your support for Poppy Day. We did sell out of everything which is amazing. We 

think we will ask for two boxes next year! 

REMINDER – any shoe boxes to be in by Monday at the latest, please. 

Assemblies for Advent/Christmas  

December is very near…. 

Nursery Wednesday 1st December at 9.20am  

Reception Thursday 2nd December at 9.20am 

Y1 Tuesday 7th December at 9.20am 

Y2 Thursday 9th December at 9.20am 

Y3 Tuesday 14th December at 9.20am 

Y4 Wednesday 15th December at 
9.20am 

Y5 Friday 17th December at 9.20am  

Y6 Monday 20th December at 9.20am  
TWO guests per child for the assemblies in the hall. No tickets will be given but there will 

be no spare capacity in the hall for any extras. All doors and windows in the hall will be 

open so please wrap up! All adults will be expected to wear masks (unless exempt).  

TRAINING DAY – Friday 26th November   School is closed.  

Coronavirus rates are still high in school. Please continue to support the school and wear a 

mask on site. 

Photographs – please return your slips to school as soon as you can.  

As we near the end of another liturgical year we ask for God’s help and support as we 

approach the feast of Christ the King this Sunday. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher 

 

Love God, Love One Another 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/leader?pid=MTA101634&v=44.8

